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We’re on our way!
Let’s say a dangerous winter storm hit last night. Th e entire area is glazed with an inch of ice and 
falling trees have taken out your power lines. Your co-op’s employees haven’t slept and they may 
not for days. Th ey’ve arranged for help from other co-ops, are communicating power restoration 
updates and are risking their lives to makes yours more comfortable and safe. 

So, next time a storm hits, be patient and understand that we’re on our way. You, our members, 
are our most important priority and we’re here for you. 

For information about storm safety and back-up generators, contact Spoon River Electric 
Cooperative at (309) 647-2700.
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